
 

Addendum to Announcement 
released 6 December 2017 

 

Tawana Resources NL (TAW:ASX) (Tawana) and Alliance Mineral Assets Limited 
(SGX:AMA) (AMAL) refer to the announcement titled “Significant Exploration Results 
Continue at Bald Hill” released on 6 December 2017 (the “Announcement”). Tawana 
and AMAL wish to advise that for completeness, sectional views of the significant drill 
holes, representing the geological context for the drill results referred to in the 
Announcement, is attached herein as Appendix A.  

The Mineralised Pegmatites Plan View at Figure 1 in the Announcement has been 
updated accordingly to indicate where the sectional views occur and is also attached 
herein as Appendix B.  

The information herein should be read in conjunction with the Announcement. 

 

18 December 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 



  

 
 

Appendix A  - Selected cross sections of recent drilling at Bald Hill 

 

  



 

 
 

Appendix B  - Bald Hill Project, Mineralised Pegmatites, Plan View 

 


